
 August 2016                              Since 1963  

AROUND THE CAMP FIRE 
 
Make sure you register for the ALL AMERICAN RALLY IN Hesperia for this coming Labor Day weekend;  
Olympics is the theme this year  MALs are hosting I’m sure they are going to put on a great rally. 
Please check our website for the latest info about the ALL AMERICAN RALLY as we get the information it will 
be updated. The next time your camping at the either camp ground please thank the camp ground directors and 
assistants for doing a great job, remember these men do this out of the goodness of their heart for free, it’s a lot 
of work, if you need something just go up and ask and they will be glad to help you, so be kind when talking to 
these men they do a great job for us. The campground directors and there assistants are in charge of the camp-
grounds if you have a problem seek them out be civil and they will work it out for you. 
I like to clear something up, I have been hearing things that have me concerned that a few folks don’t understand 
the organizational chart of our club let me clarify it for you. First you have the mother club TTCM the one every-
one pays dues too, then under the mother club you have the board of directors, President, Vice President, Treas-
ure, secretary, the Directors of the campgrounds one for Bellevue and Hesperia, they see to the day to day opera-
tion, then you have the executive board which consist of the presidents of their chapters, we are all one camping 
club not two separate groups, Bellevue and Hesperia and everything in it are property of TTCM we are classified 
by the IRS as a non-for profit social club  and as long as your member in good standing you’re a part owner that 
is what co-op means we work together for the good of all of the people in the club we are all friends and we 
should treat each other as such. 
 Looking forward to seeing everyone at the All American Rally.  
 LET’S GO CAMPING. 
 
Roger 013 

From the Vice 
 

The summer flies by make the most of the remaining nice days and enjoy your campgrounds. The 
AAR is going to be here soon please help out by getting your registration in. I have received a few 
brick orders and was hoping to have the minimum for free shipping so please contact me if you've 
been thinking about 1 or 2 they go well at both campgrounds. 

The last weekend in July is the fireman's fest in Olivet it looks as if we will have a nice turnout its a 
great family event. Plans and preparation is on for the Halloween outing in Bellevue. Brew Master 
Pat is bring his finest once again and I have decided on the gourmet burger for the Friday get to-
gether you don't want to miss it. We ask for a $10 donation that includes a burger with hand cut 
fries and Pats home brew. This weekend is always fun rain or shine.  

 

Daryl 



Hello from Bellevue 
  

We want to send a big thank you to the Gatchell's  and Story's for the out standing job they done on 
getting the fence painted and the wood they cut and split, besides trying to stay dry, while they were 
property tenders the week of the 4th. 
  

Also a big thank you to Sandy Jarrell for the work she done in the flowers up at he dump station and 
behind the upper shelter. 
  

a thank you to Tom and Sharon  Westerhouse for bringing there retiree group in for a week this 
month. 
  

All of our equipment is running good right now. 
  

A reminder to all members of the campground committee on Aug. 20 in the club house at 10:00 am-
--chapters have someone there. 
  

A reminder: to check in before you set up because there  may be a group coming in for that area 
and we will ask you to move. 
  

Herm and Bill 

A Members Letter 

 

I wanted some quiet time all by myself, so I decided to camp at Bellevue few days by myself, starting 
Wednesday July 6th. 

When I got there, I told Herm I was interested in doing a couple of jobs around the campground. He told me 
to talk to the Property Tenders, Dan & Patty Gatchel and Pat & Gay Story. I did, but I was too late. They had 
already completed their list for the week! What hard workers! I saw them all over the campground, painting 
and chopping wood. Holy cow, they cut a lot of wood. All the wood piles were filled and over flowing! 

A giant thank you goes out to this energetic, dedicated group!  They even had plenty of time to have laughs 
around the fire in the evening. I could hear them laughing from my trailer! They did a lot of work and had a 
good time. We should all take a lesson. 

I was able to do a small job. We must keep an eye on the upper shelter. I cleaned out the gutters after a 
summer thunder storm proved the gutters were full of pine cones! We should look at that a couple times 
every summer. 

Another giant thank you going out to Bruce & Terry Montgomery for bringing a really big plastic shipping 
container. He set it up near the lower shelter for fire wood. They filled it with wood. This will provide dry 
wood for the lower shelter for years and years to come! 

We have some great members!! 

Christine May 



TTCM SUMMER OLYMPICS 

REMINDERS 

 

CAKE ROULETTE (Nothing that needs refrigeration) 

      1 adult cake AND 1 child (Cupcake/Twinkies/Rice Krispies Squares etc)  PER UNIT 

 

DONATIONS For 10 CENT Adult & Children NEW/GENTLY USED 

 

SHOE TREE (NEW ONGOING CAMPGROUND ACTIVITY) 

Children and Teens bring old pair of shoes with laces:  to begin this new venture. 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR - Children's 10 cent Auction 

 

            M.A.L 'S  WE NEED YOUR HELP!!!  Please see Chuck for info.  Phone 231.924.5465 

(Help that is needed for this is NOT hard work but is needed for short times) 

 

REMINDER REMINDER REMINDER 

 

PROGRESSIVE CAMPFIRE    (your country themed snacks if possible) 

This event will be Sunday evening (9:00) 

 

**********************************************************************************  

ñNOTE   NOTE  NOTEò 

 

DATE & TIME CHANGE  

SPAGHETTI   DINNER  

SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 3RD  5:00 ï 6:00 

All you can eat 

$6.00 per person / $3.00 Children under 10 yrs. 

 

PLEASE SEND RESERVATIONS AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.   THANK YOU 

The annual TTCM  meeting is at Hesperia September 5th, 2016  at  10:00  am the order of business is the following: 

 Pledge to the flag 

Opening prayer 

Roll call of officers 

Reading of the minutes of the previous meeting 

Secretaries report 

Treasures report 

Correspondence 

Committees reports 

Recognition of new members 

Unfinished business 

New business 

Recognition of the All-American Committee 

Open to the membership 

Adjournment 

   We hope to keep this meeting short , 

Chapter Presidents are urged to attend this meeting.  You will not get a letter for this meeting to save on mailing. 

Leo  Fitzpatrick 

TTCM  Secretary 



On Going Earmarked Special Funds 

Current as of 7/13/2016 

Bellevue               

Pig Roast = $576.63 

Pig Roast Band = $689.00 (payable to Daryl Westphal) 

Wood Shed = $506.00 

Stove Hood = $55.00 

Playground = $6,126.52 

Table & Chairs = $104.61 

Beautification = $459.29 

Kitchen Supplies = $295.00 

Clubhouse floor = $1,378.79 

Gator = $-4,097.46 ($395.00 title transfer?) 

Halloween Rally = $253.56  

Shower Fund = $600.00 

Hesperia 

Picnic Tables   = $105.55 

Clubhouse storage and supplies   = $163.57 

Beautification = $442.98 

Water Projects = $448.23 

Playground = $139.00 

Stove = $317.53 

Horseshoe pit = $116.00 

Electrical Upgrade = $1,221.61 

Tractor = $448.35 

Sewing Bee  = $170.00 

Combined  

¢ŜŜƴ ¢ƛǘŀƴǎ   Ґ ϷмΣслтΦсл όŎŀƴ ƻƴƭȅ ōŜ ǳǎŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘŜŜƴ ŀŘǾƛǎƻǊΩǎ ǇŜǊƳƛǎǎƛƻƴύ 



T.T.C.M.  Summer Olympics 
 

T.T.C.M.  All American Rally     Hesperia Campground  

September 2 ð 5, 2016  

Pre -Registration Deadline August 18, 2016  

 

 

NAME: _______________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: ______________________________________STATE_________ZIP____________ 

TTCM# _______________ CHAPTER NAME: ___________________________________ 

TYPE OF UNIT: __________________LENGTH _________FT ______SLIDE OUTS ___________ 

NUMBER IN FAMILY _____________ADULTS ___________TEENS ____________YOUTH______ 

THE FOLLOWING CHILDREN WILL BE CAMPING WITH US: 

NAME: _________________ AGE ______ NAME: ____________________ AGE _______ 

NAME: _________________ AGE ______ NAME: ____________________ AGE _______ 

HANDICAP AREA NEEDED ______ YES ______NO        (IF YES, PLEASE INDICATE YOUR HANDICAP NEEDS) 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

ESTIMATED ARRIVAL DATE: _________________________ RALLY FEE PAID ____________ 
 
RALLY FEE:  $25.00 FAMILY PRE-REGISTRATION* 

$15.00 FOR SINGLE MEMBERS* 

$30.00 AT THE GATE (FAMILY)                    $20.00 AT GATE (SINGLE) 

 

*PARKING FEE OF $12.00 PER NIGHT WILL BE COLLECTED UPON ARRIVAL*  

DEADLINE DATE FOR PRE -REGISTRATION WILL BE ENFORCED!!!  

REGISTRATION AFTER DEADLINE WILL BE HOBO PARKING IN OVERFLOW AREA. 

*PRE-REGISTRATION WILL BE REFUNDED IF YOU ARE NOT ABLE TO ATTEND DUE TO ILLNESS OR EMERGENCY ς CON-

TACT REGISTRATION CHAIRMAN OF RALLY WITHIN 7 DAYS 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:  M.A.L. / JOAN JANSMA 

MAIL THE UPPER PORTION OF THIS FORM ALONG WITH RALLY FEE TO: JOAN JANSMA, PO BOX 383, FREMONT, MI 

49412      PH 231-924-3299 (HOME)      231-335-9838   (CELL) 





Associate Members 

 
M&M Camping Center Inc. 

2960 W. Jefferson 

Trenton, MI 48183 

1-800-523-6876 

www.mm-rvcenter.com 

All Brands RV Repair, Inc. 

2727 Oakland Ave. 

Elkhart, IN 46517 

1-574-903-3099 

www.allbrandrv.com 

Caswell RV 

260 South Dexter St. 

Ionia, MI 48846 

1-800-435-0877 

www.caswellrv.com 

Kollhoff Insurance 

4109 Lake Ave. 

Ashtabula, OH 44004 

1-800-998-9810 

www.kollhoffinsurance.com 

National RV Refrigeration 

Leon Herschberger ς Owner 

5660 N. SR 5 

Shipshewana, IN 46565 

260-768-7059 

www.fixyourfridge.com 

Mullins Elder Law 

Attorney Tina Mullins 

123 South Macomb Street 

Monroe, MI 48161 

734-224-5474 

www.mullinselderlaw.com  

 

http://www.mm-rvcenter.com
http://www.allbrandrv.com
http://www.caswellrv.com
http://www.kollhoffinsurance.com
http://www.fixyourfridge.com


Jim Carriveau 
24884 Saxony Ave. 
Eastpointe, MI 48021 

President: 

 Roger Vogel 

 13219 Burgundy St.  

Warren, MI 48089 

 Cell: 596-480-4499 

Tubbs752@att.net 

Vice President: 

Daryl Westphal 

5886 N. 400 W. 2985 Irish Acres Dr. 

Michigan City, IN 46360-6510 

Cell: 219-608-0819 

dwestphal222@yahoo.com 

Treasurer:  
Brenda Hilderbrandt  

2841 W. Cleveland Rd.  

Rothbury, MI 49452 

Cell: 231-742-1351 

ttcmtreasurer@gmail.com 

Bellevue Campground  
7418 Baseline Hwy  

Bellevue, MI 49021  

269-763-3551  

From I-94; North on I-69 to Exit 48. Go east on M-78, approx. 2 miles. South Ionia Road, W. Baseline Rd. East to 16 Mile Road. Turn left at 
stop sign and follow for ¼ mile on the left. 

 

Hesperia Campground 

6777 M-20 

Hesperia, MI 49421 

231-854-9913 

From Hesperia ï head 3.5 miles west on M-20, From White Cloud ï west 16.5 miles on M-20  Campground on the south side. 

Secretary: 

Leo Fitzpatrick 

2985 Irish Acres Dr. 

Jackson, MI 49201 

Cell:  517-782-4650   

TTCMsecretary@gmail.com 

Senior Advisor:  
Dick Hamlin  

 2288 Dorothea Rd.  

Berkley, MI 48072  

Cell: 248-877-6304  

Double0606@sbcglobal.net 

Bellevue Director: 

Herman Hazard 

2225 Kanas Ave 

Saginaw, MI 48601 

Cell: 989-274-5307 

Hesperia Director: 

Phillip (Lefty) McGahan 

400 E. Michigan Ave 

Hesperia, MI 49421 

Cell: 231-450-3825 

Web Master:  
Dan Gatchell  

2831 Sandra Terrace  

St. Joseph, MI 49085  
gatchell@ameritech.net 

Editor:  

Jim Carriveau 

24884 Saxony Ave. 

Eastpointe, MI 48021 

Cell: 586-918-0220 

ttcmeditorjim@gmail.com 


